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We are sorry about your wait! 
 
As we are in uncertain times, we are doing our best to reduce 
your exposure to COVID-19.  We understand you are 
experiencing a longer than usual wait in our pharmacy drive-
thru and we apologize for the inconvenience.  In order reduce 
the drive-thru wait times, we need your help: 

 To help us better serve you please call 24 hours in 
advance for prescription refills. 

 When your medication refills are ready you will 
receive a text or automated call to inform you.  

 Please ensure your info is correct with pharmacy and 
request you get notifications for medication refill 
updates. 

 Please wait for the pharmacy notification that your 
medications are ready for pick up before joining the 
drive-thru line.  
 

Little Axe Health Center Pharmacy- 405.292.9530 
Shawnee Clinic Pharmacy- 405.878.5859 

 


